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LANSING, MI (WLNS) – Michigan lawmakers learned more about the state’s foster care

system Tuesday and the ways it can be improved for caregivers.

Members of a group called Michigan’s Children which works on improving the lives of

children, invited lawmakers to hear from caregivers.
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While they typically focus on kids they say parents and caregivers also face their own

challenges.

On Tuesday foster, birth and adoptive parents talked about their experiences with the

foster care system.
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